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Pukeatua Playcentre Sessions

Every Tuesday during the
school terms 9:15-12:15
Kids welcome aged 0-6 years! 
Call or text Jodi on 027 316
7386 for more info
We'd love to see you there!

Board Meeting
Monday 4th of July @7pm

Life Education
4th - 5th of July

School Photos
Thursday 7th of July

Term 2 Finish Date
Friday 8th of July

Term 3 Start Date
Monday 25th of July 

IMPORTANT DATES

Pukeatua Memorial Church AGM



Saturday 23rd July 2022
2pm at the Church



Agenda
Minutes of previous AGM
Reports
Election of office holders and committee
General business

All welcome

Secretary
Martha Bradstreet Ph 872 4879

matariki special
The last week of Term 2 is here! Crazy to think that half
the year has already gone!

Our Matariki Celebrations were fantastic, and it was
great to see so many parents turning out to watch the
students perform, and enjoy some kai from the hangi. 

Thank you to all the families who donated something,
and to all of our helpers on the day. Many hands make
light work, and that was clearly evident.

I'd also like to thank all of the companies who donated
kai for our hangi. This made a huge difference and we
really appreciated it. If you happen to be nearby to any
of these businesses, please support them.

There are so many people to thank for such an awesome
day. Thank you to Whaea Viki for organising all the
donations and managing the hangi prep and cooking.
Thank you to Uncle Jacks for coordinating the cooking
of the Hangi. Thank you also to the teachers and
students for all your hard work in class, your
performances, and Matariki work.  

See you all again in Term 3! Enjoy your break and 
don't forget to get some rest and relaxation.

Message from the Principal

Amazing Hangi Sponsors!

- Countdown Te Awamutu
- Countdown Putararu
- K-Beez Putararu
- Inghams
- Fresh Choice Te Awamutu
- Pak'n'Save Te Awamutu
- Turners and Growers
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Please Support Those Who Support Us
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